2003-0172
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF HEARING

Proposed Ordinance 2003-0172

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King County Courthouse (516 Third Avenue, Seattle Washington) on Monday the 2nd day of June 2003 at 1:30 PM.  The purpose of this public hearing is to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2003-0172, adopting amendments to the King County Code (K.C.C.) relating to three Low Impact Development and Built Green Demonstration projects.  


King County encourages public comment on Proposed Ordinance 2003-0172.  You may wish to present oral testimony at the June 2nd public hearing.  Testimony is limited to three minutes per speaker and you may provide written copies for the Councilmembers’ review.  Please provide 20 copies of any written material you wish to submit.  The chamber is equipped with an audio/visual system capable of displaying 35mm slides, VHS tapes, overheads, and computer displays.  Audio/visual presentations are included in the 3-minute timeframe.  Testimony sign-up will take place in the lobby outside the Council Chambers before the beginning of the meeting on June 2nd.  Please call the Metropolitan King County Council offices at (206) 296-1000 if you need directions to the Courthouse.  You may also mail or fax comments to Councilmembers.  The address for the Council is King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue #1200 Seattle Washington 98104.  The Council fax number is (206) 296-0198.
The complete text of Proposed Ordinance 2003-0172 is available in the Council Clerk’s office, Room 1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle Washington.  A copy of the ordinance will be mailed to you upon your request to the Clerk at (206) 296-1020.  Copies of this legislation are also available on the Internet, at www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.

SUMMARY

Proposed Ordinance 2003-0172 would amend K.C.C. Chapter 21A.55 and K.C.C. 9.04.050 to authorize three demonstration projects and to determine whether innovative site development and building construction techniques based on low impact development and building construction practices result in environmental and economic benefits and have a positive effect on housing affordability.  The demonstration projects will also provide information to assist in the development of King County Comprehensive Plan policies to guide application and refinement of zoning and storm water regulations.

Dated at Seattle, Washington, this 30th day of April, 2003.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

